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ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

A Reminder of date, and cut-off for entry…..

Dear Club Secretaries and Team Managers,

Entries for the Essex Vets XC which will take place on Saturday 14th December 2024 at
Epping Forest (corner of Rangers Road and Forest Side) are now open.

Entries are being managed online by ATW using the below link:

www.atwevents.co.uk/e/essex-vets-xc-10045

Please note that entries close at 23:59 on Sunday 8th December and we will not be able to
accommodate late entries, so please ensure your entries are made in good time.

There is a map of the course attached.

Kind regards

Vicky Trevor

Essex XC Secretary

Thanks

Billy

.
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